
Chairman’s Report   August 2010

Conducted the June Executive Board meeting and June Regular Board meeting on June 5  
and 6.

Attended Mason Dixon Chapter Banquet June 12

Attended Mason Dixon Chapter / Lake Marburg Jakes Event June 19

Attended Mason Dixon Chapter Banquet/Regular Meeting on June 16

Had Joe email all Chapter Presidents the Board Nominations announcement.

Looked over the Summer Turkey Talk edition before it went to press and submitted  
corrections.

Attempted to find someone to deliver the June Game commission comments and awards.

Emailed  Action Items list Jim Prepared to all Board.

Tom Bunty


